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This is our 2nd letter so we don't need to repeat.

Dear Planning Committee,

Richi's is opening this summer and this is where tourists and our neighbors will want to buy our
"recreational" things.

We were wondering about the fiber optics that was going in and then suddenly stopped at the north side
of Ridge View Road. It stopped when there was some heat going on about Dollar General.

I would like you to consider the Golden Rule. How would you feel about this China infiltrated eye sore
coming to a neighborhood near you? We like to trade with local establishments. | guarantee you | would
never shop at DG.

Thanks for listening.
Respectfully,
David and Alice Bailey.

groundhog76@gmail.com
mzbailey55@gmail.com.
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